
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Mann PTO Donation 
 
DATE:  February 13, 2018 
 
Locker Refurbishment 
 
The PTO is interested in donating $11,000 to refurbish second floor lockers at Mann 
School. This is the second donation made by the PTO to refurbish lockers.  This project 
will take place during the summer break.  
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